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GRACE 

As we come towards the end of this academic year, we have a lot to be thankful for. 
Many of our children have been able to once again experience visits, be part of 
competitions and welcome visitors to the classroom. 
Over the last couple of weeks, we have welcomed our new reception and nursery parents 
to school, during induction evenings and staff, governors, members of the PTFA, 
prayer group, and Foxes staff were on hand to provide details of the whole Deanery 
family that surround our children.   
We are grateful for all members of our school community who are generous with their 
time to support our school endeavours.   
This time of year is also one of change. We wish a fond farewell to Miss Pullen, who 
will sadly be leaving us at the end of this term. Thank you for your passion and 
unwavering commitment to provide your very best to all of the children in your care.  

    “I have come to the very difficult decision to leave Deanery at the end of this 
academic year. It was not an easy decision to make but travelling 2 hours a day has 
taken its toll. I have had the most wonderful 8 years here and have been so privileged 
to have taught so many children as they have entered into Reception. I feel so grateful 
to have met the most amazing children, staff, governors, parents, grandparents, 
carers, prayer group and all who make up the awesome Deanery community. I would 
like to thank you all for the beautiful friendships, prayers and memories that you 
have given me; these will certainly stay with me forever. 
I have no plans moving forward, other than to spend some time with my family. 
I wish each and every one of you all the best for the future.” 
Miss Pullen. 
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Sports Day 

 
We would like to invite you to our sports days -  

Monday 11th July 11am  Nursery 

Monday 11th July 2pm  Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Tuesday 12th July 1.45pm Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Please see email sent out on 29 June 2022 for full details. 

 

Pupil Voice 
 

WJ, 2HS: “We have been learning about to write a biography about Grace Darling.” 

I-RR, 2HS: “We have been understanding clockwise and anticlockwise in our Maths work.” 

ER, 3C: “I really enjoyed having a Greek lady in for our Greek day!” 

AL and VC 5M: “In creative curriculum, we have learnt about the pop artist Andy Warhol. One of his 

most famous pieces was of Marilyn Monroe. We really enjoyed creating our own pieces, something that 

was personal to us. I chose Coca Cola cans (AL) and I just a monkey (VC). We enjoyed using bright 

bold colours for our art pieces.” 

DW-M, 5T: "I have enjoyed our writing lessons - we have been learning about Sir David Attenborough 

and how to write a biography." 

AA and MG 6W: “We've enjoyed rounders this week both at school and in competition. We worked 

really well as a team and we've improved a lot since our first lesson.” 



   

Reading 

It is so important that our children continue to read for pleasure over the summer holidays.  With this 

in mind, we have a Scholastic Book Club up and running if you wish to purchase some new books at 

a good price: 

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go to  

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/deanery-ce-gm/digital-book-club 

and browse the latest books and order online. For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, 

our school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. 

Please place your order online by July 15th, 2022. 

 

 

We will also be sending home a reading bingo challenge to keep children motivated to read over the 
summer holidays. 
 
Our Summer Reading Bingo is an activity for children (and adults if they wish!) to complete over the 
summer holidays. The focus is on reading for pleasure experiences rather than specific texts, with 
activities like make a den and read inside, read in the dark using a torch and read to a pet or a soft 
toy. Children can choose what they read for the challenges,  
Look out for more information coming soon 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 

  

 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/deanery-ce-gm/digital-book-club
https://www.booksfortopics.com/_files/ugd/df731a_1b685f52c10740d78618259409722ff5.pdf


 
 
  

Commonwealth Games 

 
 

We would like to mark the Commonwealth Games in Birmingham this year by making the 
last week of term (week commencing 17th July) a Commonwealth themed week. 
 
Each year group will be given a country of the commonwealth to focus on and will do 
some activities around what the Commonwealth actually is along with some research 
into, and activities linked to, their year group’s country.  The idea is that the activities are 
educational but fun (it is the last week of term!) 
 
As a link to our international charities, we would like Tues 19th July to be a day where the 
children are invited to dress up in the colours of their country's flag in return for a donation 
to our international charities. 

 

 
 

 

PTFA Second Hand School Uniform 

 
The PTFA are looking for donations of Deanery second hand uniform please. They need any good 
quality, sellable Deanery school uniform items with the logo on. Please contact the PTFA via their 

facebook page https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057337754414 or email 

ptfa.deanery@gmail.com to arrange to drop off your donations. 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057337754414
mailto:ptfa.deanery@gmail.com


 
 

  

 

 



  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Nurse 

 
Please follow the link below for an updated telephone number and 

email address for the School Nursing Team.  If you have any 

concerns or worries around the health and wellbeing of your child, 

please contact the School Nursing team.    Birmingham Community 

Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust website here  

 

https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
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